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Trailer and excavator stolen

	Caledon OPP?are investigating the theft of construction equipment from a property on The Gore Road June 12.

Police said they learned the incident happened sometime during the night, as the suspect or suspects stole a 1995 yellow Weld,

model 600, tri-axle trailer which contained a mini Kubota excavator.

Police are asking anyone with information about this theft to contact them at 905-584-2241. Information can also be submitted

online to www.peelcrimestoppers.ca
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